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To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

From:  Mr. Chris McGuffey, Curriculum Director, Career and Technical Education 

 

Subject:  Board Recognition 

 

Date:  May 21, 2019 

 

Each year Three Rivers Education Partnership (TREP) offers its annual safety poster contest to 

participating Will county area high school. Students are given the opportunity to demonstrate and 

apply important points of safety which they have learned from their class. Students apply their 

artistic talents in a variety of mediums to create a message that promotes work place safety.  This 

year TREP has nominated seven participants with their winning designs and awarded them with 

a monetary reward as well, those winning designs came from: 

 

Under the direction of Mrs. Anne Zmuda at Joliet Central:  

- Mel Alvarez 

- Lena Baltz 

- Tyria Bishop 

- Ana Chavez 

- Raul Llagas 

 

Under the direction of Mrs. Mary Spata at Joliet West: 

- Angelica De Jesus 

- Vincent Guzman 
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